
Hello!  I just wanted to voice (or write) to show my support for the final district 10 map (as drawn on November 
6).  I live in NWHills on Downridge Cove and I like the map as drawn and see NO need to change it to include up to 
the 620 area.   
 
Thank you so much for your time,  
 
Frances Woolsey 


